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10 September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Green Park Challenge 2020 – Sunday 05 April 2020 
 
The annual Green Park Challenge event is once again coming to Reading.  This year’s event is at Madejski 
Stadium/Green Park – Sunday 05 April at 8.30am and we would like as many students as possible to 
enter and represent the Maiden Erlegh School Team. 
 
The race is a 3km walk/run/jog.  From serious athletes wanting a shorter race, to complete beginners 
wanting to have fun, get fit and raise money for charity all at the same time, this really is a race for everyone.  
Regardless of whether you run or walk you are guaranteed to have a great time, whether you are soaking 
up the atmosphere or fighting for one of the top places. 
 
Entry limit: 2,500 
2019 Entry Fee: £16.00 Inc free t-shirt 
How to win: Prizes for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd male and female runners. 
 
The Green Park Schools Challenge with prizes to the first three teams in the following age categories: U7, 
U9, U11, U13, U15, U17 male and females. 
 
Simply enter your schools name on the entry form to compete. 
 
Please note all competition results are by chip time, not gun time.  Both adults and children can take part 
in the Green Park Challenge.  Children must be at least 4 years of age.  If they are under the age of 11 
they must be accompanied by a participating adult; both child and adult have to enter the race. 
 
How do you apply? 
If we have whet your appetite and you would like to take part represent Maiden Erlegh Team please fill in 
the application form online at http://www.readinghalfmarathon.com/race-info/green-park-challenge.htm 
and then when you receive your confirmation email from please email Mr Pringle at 
pn@maidenerleghschool.co.uk.  Please ensure you tell him the names of all who have entered so we can 
keep a log of who is taking part. 
 
Please note that this is an external event and that school staff may or may not be present. 
 
We look forward to you joining our team.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Pringle 
Physical Education Department 
pn@maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
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SCHOOL 
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